
From: Arturo, David <david.arturo@sap.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/30/2012 8:35:38 PM
Subject: Greetings from SAP

Hello Christian, Long time no speak!   I hope that you and your family have adjusted well to life in South 
Carolina.
 
I bet that you might be hearing a lot about the InformationWeek article.  You may or may not know, but SC is 
licensed for various SAP software components that would help in preventing these situations.  If you would 
like to discuss, then I would be happy to do so.
 
Again, hope all is well.  Let me know if we can help.
 
 
David Arturo
Vice President
State/Local Government & Higher Education
SAP Public Services, Inc.
+1 412-996-4121
email: david.arturo@sap.com
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